
Year 4 
 

 

 It’s Christmas…… 

At Upton Junior School 
 

Christmas is coming! 

It’s that time of year again!  As the final four weeks approach us, we will be very busy as we countdown to 

Christmas.  This is a reminder of all the key events taking place before the end of term. 

 

Friday 1st December Christmas mobiles up in the hall: 

Each class has been expertly designing their own class mobile 

which will be displayed in the hall. 

Monday 4th December 

Pupils Only 

Christmas Panto in school: 

Pupils will be entertained by a travelling pantomime.  Pupils 

will get the chance to watch ‘Cinderella’. 

‘Oh no they won’t’ - ‘Oh yes they will!’ 

Wednesday 6th December  

New Prospective Parents 

Upton School Open Day 

We would like to warmly invite prospective parents of children due to start 

Junior School in September 2018 to our annual Open Day. 

Tuesday 12th December 

Parents are invited 

Year 4 Christmas Assembly for Parents:  

Year 4 would like to invite you to our Christmas Assembly 

which will start at 1:45 pm.  Refreshments will be served. 

Wednesday 13th December 

Pupils Only 

Sleeping Beauty Pantomine at the Sarah Thorne Theatre: 

The children will watch the performance of the ‘Sleeping Beauty’ Pantomime 

at the Sarah Thorne Theatre in Broadstairs – an exciting afternoon is in 

store! There will be a slightly later finish on this day. A letter will be out 

shortly with more information. 
Thursday 14th December 

Pupils Only 

School Christmas Lunch: 

A special Christmas Lunch will be served, turkey with all the 

trimmings and a special visit from Father Christmas.  Letters 

have gone home, copies are available from the carousels. 

Friday 15th December 

From 1:30 pm  

All Parents, Carers and 

Grandparents are invited 

Christmas Fayre: 

At 1:30 pm there will be a number of stalls, mainly run by the pupils 

themselves, dotted around the school. Come and see all the lovely displays 

around the school. Any unwanted and unused gifts can be ‘recycled’ here, so 

any donations will be gratefully received! 

Monday 18th December 

Pupils Only 

Year 4 Christmas Party:   

Year 4 will be having a Christmas party in the morning of 18th 

December. Pupils will need to wear their party clothes to 

school. Food and drinks will be provided. 

Wednesday 20th December 

Pupils Only 

Last Day of Term!!! 

The whole school will be visiting Holy Trinity Church in Broadstairs during 

the morning for a special Christmas celebration.   

School will finish at 2:15 pm 

 

Best wishes for a Merry Christmas and a happy New Year! 

School resumes on Thursday 4th January 2018 

 


